
 

 

SECONDARY ROADS DEPARTMENT 
JOHNSON COUNTY ENGINEER ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER 

Greg S. Parker, PE Rob Winstead, PE & PLS Ed Bartels, PE & PLS Paul Wittau, PE 
    

ASSISTANT TO THE ENGINEER MAINTENANCE SUPERINTENDENT ASSISTANT MAINTENANCE ROADSIDE VEGETATION MANAGER/ 
 Kevin Braddock SUPERINTENDENT WEED COMMISSIONER 
  Shannon Smith Chris Henze 

4810 Melrose Avenue West, Iowa City, Iowa 52246 Phone: 319.356.6046 FAX: 319.339.6133 www.johnsoncountyiowa.gov

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Paul Wittau, Assistant County Engineer 
Contact Number: 319-356-6046 
Contact Email: pwittau@johnsoncountyiowa.gov  
 
Friday, April 21, 2023 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
James Avenue SW over an unnamed branch of Picayune Creek closed for construction starting Monday, April 
24, 2023 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – Weather permitting, the James Avenue SW bridge over an unnamed branch of Picayune 
Creek, will be closed to traffic starting Monday, April 24, 2023. This location is in southwestern Johnson County. 
Work includes complete bridge reconstruction, granular approach roadway, and grading. 
 
Construction is anticipated to be completed in July 2023. Peterson Contractors, Inc. of Reinbeck, Iowa is the 
prime contractor. 
 
For updates on this project, visit the Secondary Roads Department, Road Construction Updates link on the 
Johnson County webpage (www.johnsoncountyiowa.gov) and follow Secondary Roads on Twitter 
@JCSecondaryRoad. 
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